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The University of Guelph, Laboratory Services, Animal Health Laboratory (AHL) and Agriculture and Food 

Laboratory (AFL), offer a wide range of microbiological and chemical testing services.  

We are also a licensed laboratory under the Ontario Safe Drinking Water Act (OSDWA) for 

microbiological testing. As part of our licensing agreement, we are legally required to determine if 

water samples submitted fall under the requirements of the OSDWA. 

Please complete the following the form and return by fax (519-827-0961) or email 

(ahlinfo@uoguelph.ca) prior to submitting water samples to our laboratory. If you have any questions, 

please contact us at 519-824-4120 ext. 54530. 

Is the purpose of your water test request to assess the quality of water for human consumption? 

  Yes. The purpose of the test request is to assess the quality of water for human consumption. 

  No. Assessing the quality of water for human consumption is not the purpose of the test request.  
 
 
 
Print name                                                                                    Signature  
 
 
 
Company Name                                                                           Date 
 
 

 

 

 

Dr. Maria Spinato  

Director, Animal Health Laboratory  

Co-Executive Director,  

Laboratory Services Division,  

University of Guelph 


